
 Good Morning:  

I am contacting you to request your support in appointing Chamise Cubbison, Assistant 
Auditor-Conroller, to complete Lloyd Weer's term as Auditor-Controller for the next 16 
months until the office comes up at the next regular election. She certainly is the best 
qualified person for this position; she having served in this capacity for a number of 
years already.  
 
I resided in Ukiah from 1995-2001 while I was an administrator for New Dimensions 
Radio, until my retirement after 20+ years. I have, as of last year, returned to Ukiah 
because of the many places I've lived in my 86 years, Ukiah offered the positive options 
for my health and happiness. Covid restrictions have damped my hoped for participation 
in civic matters since my return, however I have been able to return to my volunteerism 
with CASA (Court Appointed Special Advocates) of which I am a 20 year veteran.  
 
Thank you for your kind attention and interest.  
 
Tom R. Greenaway  

 


